
Important Please Read: Year 6 - Admission to 
Secondary School 2021 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 11 Sep 2020 10:52 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please find attached important documents from Wokingham School Admissions regarding your 

child's application to secondary school. 

• A letter informing parents of the need to apply and the dates required for application. 
• A summary pack with process details and information that parents should be mindful of 

when applying. Included in this is information on how parents may access School 
Admissions' Parents Guides online. 

All parents are being asked to apply online, otherwise they will not receive their result on 

offer day, it will be later that day by email or the next day via post. If you are unable to 

access a device for applying online, please contact the school office on 0118 978 5219 or 

School Admissions on 0118 974 6000/schooladmissions@wokingham.gov.uk. If you are unable 

to access the online Parents' Guide and require a paper copy please contact School Admissions and 

they will arrange for a copy to be sent to you. Please only request a paper copy if you cannot access 

it online. 

Kind regards, 

St Paul's Admin 

Attachments 

Letter to Parents Starting Secondary September 2021.pdf 
Delete 
 
Starting Secondary School Summary Information 2020.pdf 
Delete 

 

https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/download/a44e914ac0b24cb5ce79c3c5df76a9ddil4y553z8ngettohmboaebpjjwlmakiqu0hag1insxog6pb33l3268lb0ue5kfhqr0ppa8dwxu8il2jlgdmodnn2fbrotrzo4f9j.pdf
https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/download/a44e914ac0b24cb5ce79c3c5df76a9ddumrrsmtpgsu100ep5uc6g8uf2peb3qzdv9etv7q5tp7j1udyjddqyo1lgzo39z7f8sl07q64ku2bl3ksypvc5772uslkp13qak6c.pdf

